
	 	

	

	
	
	
	
	

																			EUROPA	CUP	LASER	Hyères	2017	
	

Notice	to	competitors		N°3	
	
	
	
	
	

Notice	to	the	Sailor	from	the	Technical	committee	
From	Sunday	9	th	of	April	,	Regis	Berenguier	will	replace	
Jean-	Luc	Michon	at	the	technical	committee,	
So	any	change	of	equipment	must	be	approved	by	Him	for	
the	technical	committe	
	
Jean-	Luc	Michon	
Chief	measurer,	Posted	Saturday		the	8	th	of	april	2017	
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Time : 
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